
COVID-19 Update  and the TECA Annual Meeting 

 

Meeting Date:  MARCH 19 2020 

Meeting Location: The Plainfield Library 

Time of Meeting:  7:00pm to 8:00pm 

 

Due to the COVID-19 situation, the Plainfield Library has cancelled all meetings at 

their facility.   In light of the social distance requirements as put forth by the State 

of Illinois the Tuttle Estates Board of Directors has taken the following actions: 

On March 16, the letter below was sent to all email addressee’s on file as well as 

posted on the Tuttle Estates Residents Facebook page.   If you did not get this 

letter, please provide your email to us at our Hotmail.com address as soon as 

possible. 

The Current Board of Directors for 2020 is: 
 
Scott Mueller/President,  
 
Charley Galassini/Treasurer,  
 
Eric Laughridge/Secretary 
 
Marc Finnegan/Director,  
 
Abedi Syed/Director,  
 

The 2020 Annual Budget was approved at the November 2019 Board Meeting. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Emailed and posted on Facebook on March 16, 2020 

 

 

 

 

 

Good evening Tuttle Estates Residents, 
 
We were scheduled to have our annual meeting this week on Thursday.   Due to the COVID-19 
virus, our meeting location - The Plainfield Public Library, has advised us that they will be 
reducing hours.  In anticipation of this, we are postponing our annual meeting.  We have 
received no new candidate forms for the Board positions.   All Board spots up for re-election are 
running unopposed, and will be considered "re-elected".     
 
The Board will not be raising dues at the annual meeting.  We are continuing to invest in our 
landscaping program as mentioned in the update sent out in December 2019. 
 
The one new business topic the Board will need to discuss is Solar Panels and installation 
guidelines and maintenance requirements.    We have reached out to several resources to assist 
us in addressing this topic.  We will be posting information on this later this Spring.   If any 
residents have specific questions or concerns, please email the Board of Directors 
at tuttleestateshomeowners@hotmail.com.   Do not reply to this email or social media post.  To 
ensure proper communication/process we must receive questions via our email listed above. 
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding 
 
Scott J. Mueller 
President,  
Tuttle Estates Community Association (TECA) 

EM:  tuttleestateshomeowners@hotmail.com 
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